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22nd September 2022  
 
 

Nursery places and Lunch  
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In order to support families with childcare and access to provision, we are adapting how 
we manage our places within the Nursery setting.  
 
If you currently have a 15-hour placement in either the AM or PM, we are now allowing this 
to be used flexibly as two full days. These days would need to be set in advance so that we 
know which children will be in the setting at a given time. Equally, if you would like to 
discuss using your 30hours flexibly across the week, or supplementing these hours for an 
additional fee, please let us know.  
 
We are also going to be offering the opportunity for Nursery children that stay for lunch to 
have access to a hot school dinner. This can be paid for using the same system as the rest 
of the school here. 
 
 

 
Applications for Reception 

  
 
Can we also take this opportunity to remind all Nursery parents that the deadline to apply 
for Reception 2023 is straight after the autumn term in January. All parents/carers must 
apply for a place through the local authority website, see here for more information. This is 
for children born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact us to discuss any of these items in more detail. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss Ablitt  
 
 

https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=41
https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-place

